CENTURYLINK

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington 98191
(206) 345-1574
Lisa.Anderl@CenturyLink.com

Lisa A. Anderl
Senior Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law

June 27, 2016

Via Web Portal and
Overnight Delivery

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Docket UT-160767 -CenturyTel of Inter Island, Inc.

Dear Mr. King:

CenturyLink iswriting to confirm the discussion at the June 23, 2016 open meeting that
CenturyLink will extend the effective date of the discontinuance of service in this docket to July
8, 2016, based on the ruling from the bench that no additional customer notice will be required

beyond the two customer notices already provided. CenturyLink will attend the July 7 open
meeting to further discuss this agenda item.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me.

Sincerdly,

LisaA. Anderl
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